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Newsletter for Mar..19 2018    next meeting Apr.16 2018
PRESIDENTS REPORT;
 

 
Hello everyone and Happy St. Patrick’s Day to our Irish London Chapter members and to all the others who just want to join in the celebration. Spring is just around the corner and I hope it warms up for us soon. 

OUR VISIT TO WINDSOR
We are going to visit our Windsor Chapter friends on Monday April 30, 2018.  The meeting will start at 11:30 and lunch will be served at 12:00. The cost for lunch is $8.00. The meeting will be held at the Moose Lodge in Windsor. We will have a reminder in the April newsletter and will take a show of hands at our meeting for those who are interested in attending so we can give Al Tape an idea of how many will be there for lunch purposes.

 

Hope to see everybody at the meeting on March 19, 2018.

 

Thanks

 

Tom Sonier

President

 TREASURER,S  REPORT:
Bowling Group.

As of Feb 28, 2018 the 5 pin bowling bank balance is $5889.13.
Following is the Treasurers Report for the March 19 2018 meeting.

At our February 19 meeting we had 42 members and guests present and 39 joined us for lunch. We also had 3 members pay their yearly dues. We now have 57 members paid up. Thank you to all those who have paid their yearly dues.

Expenses for the month were Royal Canadian Legion for 39 meals 


$468.00

National Association for our yearly membership






$57.00

On February 20 I deposited $540.00

Lucky winners of our door prize were Giselle Hamilton and Chuck Carter who won $25.00 each. Our association received $26.00 

We presently have $153.00 on hand and our bank balance is $5402.35.

.

SICK REPORT;

OBITUARIES;
Bill Ruddick (shop)passed away Feb 11-2018
BIRTHDAYS FOR FEB 2018;
Mike Bolen-Dave Clement-Doug Leblanc-Kevin  Obrien-Len Vaneck
BOWLING NEWS
As much fun as we have every week we are concerned with the drop in attendance this year over last. On average to the end of February we had 42 bowlers per week compared to 48 bowlers over the same period in the 2016/2017 bowling year.  Hopefully this is a blip and we will come back strong next year. In this regard if you are interested in joining our group in September 2018 just let Jerry McGrenere or myself know anytime before August and we will make sure you are on the roster!     
 

On February 27th Don Degraw and Louise Bolton burst out of the blocks with 755 and 794 series triples respectively.  They broke into the top 5 for high single, high triple, over average single and over average triple as well as putting their team in the top 5 in team triple for the year.  WOW!  
 

With only 6 weeks to go including playoffs,  we're looking for more superb bowling so keep the momentum going.      
 

 

Top over average scores since February 13 were:     
 

February 20 - Paula Watson - 229 (+91), Jack Watson - 244 (+57), Irene Cooper - 147 (+52), Ken Whitby - 171 (+50) 
 

February 27- Don DeGraw - 304 (+137), Louise Bolton - 295 (+105), Ken Whitby - 198 (+76), Bill Caldwell - 205 (+65)   
 

March 6th - Marie Swallow - 248 (+86), Fran Goraj - 228 (+69), Betty Bathgate - 214 (+62), Bill Pow - 263 (+60)  
 

March 13th - No bowling due to spring break 
